
To all Sectional Winners of the 8-9-10, 9-10-11, and Little League Major Divisions, 

Congratulations on winning your Sectional Tournament to advance to Texas East State 
Tournament! 

As the District Administration for Little League Texas District 31 and the host of this year’s State 
Tournament for the above divisions, I would like to welcome all of the players to the State 
Tournament.  I would also like to invite all of you to come to the Tournament and participate in 
the Opening Ceremonies.  Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns, as my 
team and I are always available to help.   

Thank You and Congratulations, 

Martin Poore
210-860-7587
mojo63@aol.com
Little League Baseball Inc.
TX District 31 Administrator
Texas East State Baseball Tournament Director


